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Coming up next week Way to support at home 
 
 

We hope you all have a lovely half 
term break and look forward to seeing 

you all in Term 6. 

 
Please continue to learn time your tables and 
spellings over the holidays ready for the first 

week back. 
 

Continue reading 5 times to get you raffle 
ticket for half term reading.  

 

We are extremely proud of the whole of Jet Class for showing super determination and 
resilience during their optional SATS over the last few weeks. They have all been amazing! 

We have been busy finishing our Arctic animal fact sheets and creating imaginative poetry in 
English. In Maths we have been consolidating our addition and subtraction skills using the 

inverse. In Art we put the finishing touches to our ‘Spirited Art’ artwork. Take a look below, 
they look fantastic! 

Jet Class have worked extremely hard this term and deserve a relaxing break. Happy Holidays 
everyone!  


